© CITY OF

FORT LAUDERDALE

December 31, 2008

Ms. Jonda K. Joseph

City Clerk’s Office _ :

100 N Andrews Avenue &

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

RE: 716 SW 4™ Place (Bryan Place) :
" Historic Preservation Board Case No. 11-H-08-SB

Dear Ms. Joseph:

Through this letter and pursuant to ULDR Section 47-28B.1, the Building Depariment is appealing
to the city commission the December 1, 2008 ruling of the Historic Preservation Board decision
denying the City’s request for approval for a Certificate of Appropriateness for Demolition regarding
the above-referenced property. This Historic Preservation Board decision was preceded by an
order of the Unsafe Structures Board on July 17, 2008 deeming the structure on said property as

‘unsafe and ordering demolition. _
Please consider this as a request to have the above noted appeal scheduléd before the city
commission. _

Sincerely,

Michae! Mal;:7

Code Enforcement Manager

C: Valerie Bohlander, Building Department Director
: Curtis Craig, Building Official
Mike Clesielski, Planner II, Planning and Zoning

Building Department
700 NW 19" Avenue, Fort Lauderdals, Florida 33311 -
Tel (954) 828-6520)

www.forflauderdale.qov
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